National Security Bureau

 $https://en.bbn.gov.pl/en/news/78, Book-of-condolences-opened-in-the-National-Security-Bureau.html\\ 10.04.2024, 06:20\\ 13.04.2010$

Book of condolences opened in the National Security Bureau

National Security Bureau set up book of condolences in memory of the victims of Saturday plane crash and especially in memory of the Head of the National Security Bureau Minister Aleksander Szczyglo. The book is now available in front of the NSB building (10 Karowa Street, Warsaw).

You are invited to sign and leave messages all day (24h).



Tweetnij